‘ UINTA COUNTY LIBRARY’S
’ 19th ANNUAL QUILT SHOW

ENTRY FORM

Welcome! We are happy you have chosen to enter Uinta County Library’s 19th
Annual Quilt Show. Please fill out one form per entry. Quilts with entry forms
must be turned in to the Evanston Library by Friday, May 17th, 2024 by 2:00
p-m. Quilts must be no larger than 45”W by 60”L with a 2” hanging sleeve on
the back.

NAME:

ADDRESS:

PHONE &/or E-MAIL

TILLE;

DESIGN:

PIECED/ QUILTED BY:

Thank you for your application. Although the Library cannot be responsible
for your quilt, we will make every attempt to see that your quilt is not
damaged or stolen.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact
Mary Hipol at (307) 783-0484.
Cell — (307) 679-9518
mhipol@uintalibrary.org



